
 
From: "PELLER,R TED" <+16516454234>  
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 1:14 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (52 seconds) 
 

Hello, this is Lorraine Peller. I am calling to say that I oppose the rezoning of 2069 Marshall Avenue 

here in Saint Paul. I oppose it because it will just help to destroy our neighborhood. We need to have 

are individual houses. My name Lorraine Peller, 216 Iglehart Avenue, Saint Paul, Phone Number 651-

645-4234. Please give this serious consideration. Thank you, bye. 

You received a voice mail from "PELLER,R TED". 

 

 

 
 
Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 

clear enough to transcribe. 
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